
advisory committee members about increasing the threshold. Mr. Milheim said he would 
assist with that process.

A meeting was scheduled for 11:00 a.m. June 1 to adopt the ordinance.

There being no further business, the hearing was adjourned.

                                                                                              Submitted By:

                                                                                              Holly A. Brandon, Chief Clerk

JUNE 1, 2010 SPECIAL MEETING ON STORMATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
ADOPTION

PRESENT: Commissioners John J. Gerst and Jerry Ward; Betsy Hack, Planning Director; 
Rebecca Warren, Planning Commission Solicitor; Greg Molter, Zoning Officer; Brad 
Newlin, HRG; Harry Milheim, Limestone Township; Joel Rine, Liberty Township.

Mr. Gerst moved to approve the minutes of the May 25 public hearing. Mr. Ward 
seconded. On called vote, all voted in favor.

Mr. Gerst opened the meeting. Mr. Newlin reported every member of the plan advisory 
committee was contacted, at commissioners’ request, and agreeable to remove the 
requirements to employ volume controls and the submission of a small project 
application between 2,500 and 5,000 square feet.

Mr. Gerst moved to adopt Resolution R-25-10 to the Montour County Act 167 County-
Wide Stormwater Management Plan. Mr. Ward seconded. On called vote, all voted in 
favor.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.



                                                                                           Submitted By:

                                                                                           Holly A. Brandon, Chief Clerk


